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Kate Lafferty

From: Deepa Randhawa
Sent: Monday, 19 June 2023 4:31 PM
To: Kate Lafferty
Subject: Objection - SSD – 49073460 – 98A Darcy Road,  Wentworthville (Darcy Road Public 

School

Hi Dimitri 
 
I refer to the notification for the SSD – 49073460 – 98A Darcy Road,  Wentworthville (Darcy Road Public School) and 
confirm that Parramatta Council objects to the proposed development in its current form.  
 
I am currently waiting upon referral comments from some of our internal specialists and will be providing a detailed 
assessment /objections by 3 July 2023 as agreed. 
 
Regards,  
 
Deepa Randhawa | Senior Development Advisory Planner  
City of Parramatta 
PO Box 32, Parramatta NSW 2124 
( (02) 9806 5600 
 drandhawa@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au 
Links | www.cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au 
 

  
 
 

 
 


